
NOTICE –IV SEMESTER EXAMINATION 2021 BATCH 
 
Dear Students  
 
The Directorate of Distance Education Pondicherry Central University has scheduled an 
IV Semester examination during the month of October 2023 between 25th - 29th  ( 2:00 
p.m. to 5:00 p.m.) on our campus. All the students are expected to start preparing for your 
respective subjects/courses, and research project reports for the upcoming examinations. 
The timetable and fee payment process will be announced shortly. Kindly utilize the 
opportunity to complete your degree program by 2023. Special and project guidance 
classes will be scheduled on Saturday afternoon/evening between 2 - 7 p.m. and Sunday 
from 7:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. The timetable details will be shared with you on or before 
Sunday. Wishing you all the best. 
 
Coordinator  
 


